
  

  

      

       
   
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting our Parent Teacher Network’s 
Winter Ceilidh before Christmas. This event was to raise awareness of, and secure funds for, 
our Young Carers group in school. This is a group of pupils who, beyond their school day, take a 
key caring role for a family member at home and, consequently, assume responsibilities 
beyond that which most teenagers have to experience at such a young age. 
 
Our aim was to raise funds towards a voyage with the Ocean Youth Trust at the end of this 
session. The evening raised over £2000 for this group. Our pupils are incredibly appreciative of 
your support and, as a school, we wanted to extend our sincere thanks for your involvement in 
our event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Scott Pennock 
Head Teacher 
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